
Welcome to 6thGrade!

6thGrade Teachers Daily
Schedule
8:15-8:35 HomeroomMath Ray Swidorski swidorski.rl.t@northmen.org

Math / LA Kelly Brey brey.kl.t@northmen.org 8:40-9:35 1st hour

Language
Arts Kelly Wagner wagner.ke.t@northmen.org 10:40-11:35 2rd hour

Science Liz Warner warner.ec.t@northmen.org
10:40-11:00 3rd hour (a)

11:00-11:30 Lunch

Science/
LA Julie Yurek platte-yurek.js.t@northmen.org 11:35-12:10 3rd hour (b)

Social
Studies Molly Werden werden.mm.t@northmen.org 12:15-1:10 4th hour

Social
Studies /

LA
Tyler Hallstedt thallstedt@northmen.org 1:15-2:10 5th hour

Resource
Room Jen Hopkins hopkins.jn.t@northmen.org 2:15-3:10 6th hour

SuppliesWishlist

Kleenex&
CloroxWipes

Note: You’lll notice our supplies wish list is rather small. This
is because your child’s supplies, necessary for their success
in 6th grade, will be purchased by the Public Schools of
Petoskey. If you would like to help restock our hallway
supply closet with Kleenex and/or Clorox Wipes, your child’s
homeroom teacher will gladly accept the donation! Thank
you for your support!



Dear Future 6th Grade Families,

Welcome to Petoskey Middle School! We are looking forward to welcoming all 6th
grade students in September! Please know that we want to first share that we’re here to
support families and students every step of the way.

At Petoskey Middle School, we focus on learning and growing together during these
formative years of adolescence. Students will be exposed to quality curricula in the
core content areas of Math, English, Science, and Social Studies, and they will have
engaging opportunities in exploratory courses. We strongly encourage students to get
involved in an extracurricular activity. Developing a sense of belonging is important,
and extracurriculars are a great way to do just that!

To keep your family updated on educational and extracurricular opportunities beyond
the classroom, we plan to send periodic homeroom emails. Please make sure your
email is up to date with the Middle School office to ensure you’ll receive those. Your
child’s teachers and Petoskey Middle School staff are committed to helping them
succeed to the best of their ability, both academically and personally!

In the 6th grade hallway, students are expected to be responsible for their actions and
follow our Full Value Agreement. This agreement requires them to work as a team, be
safe (emotionally and physically), and speak up. We want all students to have an
enjoyable, productive 6th grade year. By following this agreement, we can ensure
greater success for all!

Fun activities that your child can look forward to include the Fall Fling at Northern
Lights, snowshoeing in the Winter, fun games and rewards in the classroom, as well as
learning from a team of teachers who greatly enjoy collaborating and working with each
other! We are looking forward to a great year starting in September!

Sincerely,

6th Grade Teachers


